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Rosemary Aswani's book, Rain Dance, tells the story of a young girl in Kenya and her perceptions of and
relationship with the rain - its moods, its sounds, its rhythmic nature. Through the eyes of a child, we see
how the music of the rain can be both comforting and joyful. Colourful, woodcut illustrations by talented
artist, Elizabeth Webb complete this fine work. With vocabulary suitable for an older child, this delightful
little book is sure to please. Richard Patz, Teacher Rain Dance is a beautifully illustrated fireside story from
Kenya. A realistic thunderstorm experience for the reader! Suggestions for classroom use/Curriculum:
'Literacy' - Reading Comprehension Strategy of 'Visualizing' (descriptions paint a picture for the reader) -
'Character Builds' trait: Courage (overcoming fears, bravery) 'The Arts' - Music: creating a soundscape of the
thunderstorm - Drama: creating tableaux of 4-5 key events in the story - Dance: movements to represent
various parts in the story...Create a 'Rain Dance' Social Studies - Study storytelling traditions from around
the world (discuss storytelling similarities to folktales and fairy tales in Canada) - Rewrite a story you
remember hearing from your childhood (especially at Hess as most students come from different
countries/cultures) Recommended Grade Levels: This book would be fantastic for Grade 2, especially
because Grade 2 studies 'Traditions Around the World' (storytelling). However, it would be appropriate for
all Primary grades (K-3). Amy Onat, Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board, Hess Street School, Grade
2
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From reader reviews:

Pamela Pinkham:

Reading a book to become new life style in this calendar year; every people loves to examine a book. When
you go through a book you can get a great deal of benefit. When you read ebooks, you can improve your
knowledge, since book has a lot of information upon it. The information that you will get depend on what
forms of book that you have read. If you want to get information about your review, you can read education
books, but if you act like you want to entertain yourself read a fiction books, these kinds of us novel, comics,
and soon. The Rain Dance will give you a new experience in reading through a book.

Lynda Wright:

This Rain Dance is fresh way for you who has attention to look for some information as it relief your hunger
of knowledge. Getting deeper you into it getting knowledge more you know or perhaps you who still having
tiny amount of digest in reading this Rain Dance can be the light food for yourself because the information
inside this kind of book is easy to get by simply anyone. These books develop itself in the form that is
reachable by anyone, yep I mean in the e-book application form. People who think that in publication form
make them feel tired even dizzy this guide is the answer. So there isn't any in reading a guide especially this
one. You can find what you are looking for. It should be here for a person. So , don't miss the item! Just read
this e-book style for your better life and knowledge.

Marianne Haglund:

You will get this Rain Dance by check out the bookstore or Mall. Simply viewing or reviewing it might to be
your solve challenge if you get difficulties for ones knowledge. Kinds of this guide are various. Not only
simply by written or printed and also can you enjoy this book by e-book. In the modern era similar to now,
you just looking by your mobile phone and searching what your problem. Right now, choose your personal
ways to get more information about your reserve. It is most important to arrange yourself to make your
knowledge are still up-date. Let's try to choose proper ways for you.

Carolyn Bailey:

As a college student exactly feel bored to be able to reading. If their teacher questioned them to go to the
library or to make summary for some publication, they are complained. Just minor students that has reading's
internal or real their leisure activity. They just do what the educator want, like asked to go to the library.
They go to presently there but nothing reading very seriously. Any students feel that examining is not
important, boring and also can't see colorful pics on there. Yeah, it is to get complicated. Book is very
important for yourself. As we know that on this era, many ways to get whatever we would like. Likewise
word says, many ways to reach Chinese's country. Therefore this Rain Dance can make you really feel more
interested to read.
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